June 6, 2016

Dear Staff,

On my father’s behalf I would like to thank Charlotte Hall Veterans Home for your part
in helping my Dad through his last two years. Dad came to Charlotte Hall June 13, 2014.
He was in bad physical and emotional condition from a fall and losing is daughter in
April of 2014. T think he had almost given up. Rehab worked with him and by August 14,
2014 he moved into Assisted Living. I know there were some there who thought he
would not last long in Assisted Living. He surprised all of us by making it this long, I
know there was a lot of hard work done to keep him in Assisted Living, This is what I
thank you all for from the bottom of my heart.

My cousin Walter Schemm was there for the last years of his life and Charlotte Hall took
wonderful car of him. I have never seen a facility treat their residents/patients with more
respect that Charlotte Hall.

My Heartfelt Thanks,
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